


Hello!  My name is Mrs Farrington and I will be 
your class teacher when you join our Nursery in 

September.



You will also meet Miss  Alexander, our 
Reception teacher and Miss Walton who both 

work in the EYFS.

Miss Alexander Miss Walton



When you come to nursery in the morning you 
will wait outside these black gates until a 

member of staff opens them up and welcomes 
you in.

This is the door to the 
Nursery Classroom.



This is the cloakroom 
where you hang your 

coat.

These are the toilets 
that you use.  You can 

go to the toilet 
whenever you need to.



You place your water bottle on the ‘water 
bottle’ trolley.  At the end of the session, you 

take it home to get it cleaned and refilled, 
ready for the next day.



This is our class Reading Area.
Every morning you choose a library book to take home.  When you 

have read it, your grown-up helper will write it in your very own 
reading diary.

Your book bag and reading diary go in these boxes.

You will be given a special reading certificate each half term, depending on 
the number of times you read your books at home each week.



When you come into the classroom each 
morning we need you to self-register.  Find your 

photo and attach it onto our class 5 frames.



We have a wonderful classroom to learn in…

Our underwater mat gives you all a special 
place to sit when we gather together.



This is our lovely outdoor learning area.  You 
will get to play here every day.



This is our school hall.  We use this for P.E. and 
watching special assemblies and events.



Shobnall Nursery is 
lots of fun!

We both live in the 
Nursery Class and 
we can’t wait to 

meet you.  Look out 
for us when you get 

here!
See you soon…



Dear Parents and Carers,

At Shobnall Primary School, we want children to enjoy 
starting nursery and we understand the need to 
support them with this new experience.  Through 
discussing this booklet with your child regularly, they 
will gain a much clearer view of what nursery looks like 
and what they need to do each morning.  This will help 
to minimise any anxieties that they may have.  Talking 
to your child about starting nursery in a positive way 
will also help them to be confident about it themselves.

Thank you for your support.

The EYFS Team




